
 

Heading The US Food and Drug Administration (FDA) – A notice advising 

restaurants and retailers not to serve or sell and consumers not to 

eat certain shellfish from Oregon and Washington due to possible 

contamination with paralytic shellfish toxins. 

The 

incident 

The US FDA issued a notice advising restaurants and retailers not 

to serve or sell and consumers not to eat certain shellfish from 

Oregon and Washington due to possible contamination with 

paralytic shellfish toxins. 

 

Affected products: 

 Certain oysters and bay clams harvested from OR growing 

areas in Netarts Bay and Tillamook Bay, harvested on or after 

5/28/24 

 Shellfish species from growing areas in Willapa Bay, WA: Stony 

Point, harvested between 5/26/24 and 5/30/24; Bay Center, 

harvested between 5/29/24 and 5/30/24; and Bruceport, 

harvested between 5/29/24 and 5/30/24. 

 

Details of products being affected are listed in the website of the 

the US FDA. 

Source Website of the US FDA 

https://www.fda.gov/food/alerts-advisories-safety-

information/fda-advises-restaurants-and-retailers-not-serve-or-sell-

and-consumers-not-eat-certain-shellfish 

Position of 

CFS 

 Acquisition of the products through international travel cannot 

be excluded. 

 Paralytic Shellfish Poisoning (PSP) toxin can cause symptoms 

such as numbness of mouth and limbs and gastrointestinal 

discomfort. In severe cases, paralysis with respiratory arrest 

and even death may occur. This natural toxin is sometimes 

found in bi-valve shellfish. It is heat-stable and cannot be 

destroyed through cooking. 

https://


 

 Consumers should discard the products and not consume 

them. 

 CFS will remain vigilant and monitor for any new development 

and take appropriate actions when necessary. 

Additional 

information 

NA 

Posted on: 6 June 2024 


